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January 9, 2018

WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE

AFFECTED AREAS: NORTH KONA, HAWAI‘I

Due to the completed repair of Keopt Deepwell in North Kona, the Department of Water Supply is
downgrading the water restriction to a voluntary conservation and requesting consumers in the affected
areas to reduce your daily water usage by 10%. Listed are some ways to conserve water to reach the
10% goal:

Wash full loads of laundry only.

Wash full loads of dishes only.

Serve drinking water only when requested.

Do not let the faucets or shower run unnecessarily.

When bathing, use water only to wet and rinse off.

Do not fill the bathtub.

Use a glass when brushing your teeth.

Do not flush toilets unnecessarily.

Use a broom instead of a water hose for cleaning.

Use a spray nozzle on water hoses to reduce wasteful water use.

Use drinking water wisely.

Check your irrigation system and fix any broken sprinkler heads or reposition sprinkler heads
so they are not watering non-landscaped areas.

e Check your irrigation system and timer so that you are not overwatering your lawns or plants.

All agricultural users should keep water usage to a minimum. Irrigate only at night from 8:00 p.m. to
6:00 a.m. This measure will reduce water loss due to evaporation, and minimize water system usage
during peak demand.

For more information, please contact the Department at (808) 322-0600 during normal business hours
of 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
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